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REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 
Agenda Section:   New Business 

 
 
No: 5 

Originating Department: 
 
 

Parks and Recreation 

Date 
 
 
11/15/21 

Item: Ice Park Agreement for Use of Land 

  
 

No. 5.8 

 

SUMMARY OF REQUESTED ACTION: 
 
The City Parks and Recreation Department is planning to create the Ice Climbing Park west 
of Sugarloaf, for the 2021-2022 climbing season.   
 
In order to bring water to the ice park location the City needs access through private property. 
The City will use a fire hydrant located on East Garvin Heights Road and cross a portion of 
the property owned by Scott and Deb Birdsall. From the Birdsall property the water line will 
then access City property up to the ice park.    
 
Staff has drafted an agreement for the use of the Birdsall’s land; it is attached for review. 
Scott and Deb Birdsall are in agreement with the use of their property.   
 
If Council concurs a motion to direct the Mayor and City Clerk to execute the agreement 
would be in order.  
 
 
 


